501 East Highway Street Vicksburg, MI 49097

Phone: 269.321.1100 Fax: 269.321.1155

June 8, 2018

Mr. Charles Glaes, Superintendent The Board of Education

Dear Mr. Glaes and Board of Education Members,

Based on satisfactory evaluations, I am recommending the following teachers be placed on the levels stated below for the 2018-2019 school year:

5th year of 5-year Probation: Greg Mills

Mary Zemlick

3rd year of 5-year Probation: Dr. Noreen Heikes

Kayla Vallier

2nd year of 5-year Probation:

Justin McDonald Kyle Roberts

2nd year of 2-year Probation: Cody Caswell

Sincerely,

Keevin O'Neill

Principal

cc: Christine Veld, Human Resources

Steve Goss, Assistant Superintendent

Personnel File

KO/hs